
                                                                                                               

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EX-TRA is a research project studying the Mobility Hubs introduced on George Lane and 

Wanstead High Street (shown below). The project is led by the University of Westminster 

and collaborates with Redbridge Council and Living Streets, but is an independent study.  

We want to understand what local people think about the Mobility Hubs – whether 

you live, work, own a business or often visit locally. Our team has been talking to 

people on the street outside both Hubs this spring, and we are running an online survey 

through which people are invited to share their views on the Hubs.  

See what over 100 people have already commented on the EX-TRA survey website: 

https://extraredbridge.commonplace.is/ 
 

We are now inviting a cross-section of community members to a workshop meeting, 

where we will discuss: 

• How are the Mobility Hub working at the moment – do they make a positive 

difference to your life and the neighbourhood? 

• How could the Mobility Hubs be reimagined in the future, to serve as meeting places 

and provide different transport options? 

• What role can the Mobility Hubs play in the wider efforts to make your high streets 

even better places?  

All those who take part will be offered a £20 voucher as a thank you for their time 

(redeemable at high street stores via GiftPay). Food and drink will be provided. 

We welcome participants with all views. 

Please email extraproject@westminster.ac.uk to express your interest in taking part.  

We look forward to hearing from you! 

            

 

 

                                                                   
 

Your Invitation to Community Workshop: 

Mobility Hubs and the Future of the High Street  

in South Woodford and Wanstead 

20 June 2022, 5-8pm 

Woodford Baptist Church, 32 George Lane E18 1LW 

Take part to improve your neighbourhood and receive a £20 voucher! 

 

https://extraredbridge.commonplace.is/
mailto:extraproject@westminster.ac.uk

